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Education, & no
education Mrs. M'leod
1822
Evaluating and Improving
Undergraduate Teaching
in Science, Technology,
Engineering, and

Mathematics National
Research Council
2003-01-19 Economic,
academic, and social
forces are causing
undergraduate schools to
start a fresh
examination of teaching
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effectiveness.
Administrators face the
complex task of
developing equitable,
predictable ways to
evaluate, encourage, and
reward good teaching in
science, math,
engineering, and
technology. Evaluating,
and Improving
Undergraduate Teaching
in Science, Technology,
Engineering, and
Mathematics offers a
vision for systematic
evaluation of teaching
practices and academic
programs, with
recommendations to the
various stakeholders in
higher education about
how to achieve change.
What is good
undergraduate teaching?
This book discusses how
to evaluate
undergraduate teaching
of science, mathematics,
engineering, and
technology and what
characterizes effective
teaching in these
fields. Why has it been
difficult for colleges
and universities to
address the question of
teaching effectiveness?
The committee explores
the implications of

differences between the
research and teaching
cultures-and how
practices in rewarding
researchers could be
transferred to the
teaching enterprise. How
should administrators
approach the evaluation
of individual faculty
members? And how should
evaluation results be
used? The committee
discusses methodologies,
offers practical
guidelines, and points
out pitfalls.
Evaluating, and
Improving Undergraduate
Teaching in Science,
Technology, Engineering,
and Mathematics provides
a blueprint for
institutions ready to
build effective
evaluation programs for
teaching in science
fields.
Harvest of Corruption
Frank Ogodo Ogbeche 2005
Explicit Biology - A
Revision Course (3rd
Edition) O. J. Olaoye
2014-05-01 The monograph
"Explicit Biology: A
Revision Course" for
UTME, POST-UTME and
other related
examinations written by
O.J. Olaoye is a
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complementary text to
the various textbooks
that have been written
in the subject area. The
book has five sections
and twenty six chapters
on all the biology
topics. This book has
become timely in view of
the poor results that
are being witnessed in
the UTME examination
especially in the
sciences and
mathematics, biology
inclusive. These majorly
are due to poor or
inadequate access to
good study materials.
Each chapter has
annotated topics
followed by copious
specimen questions on
some past UTME and POST
-UTME examination, for
practice and emphasis.
The topics in each
chapter are adequately
treated and with
clarity. The
illustrations are simple
but effective. The
author has done a lot of
work and put in efforts
to come out with a very
readable and useful
text. It is highly
recommended to all the
students aspiring to
undertake the UTME and

POST-UTME examination,
in order to improve
highly their chances of
success. O.A. Sofola
B.Sc, M.Sc, M.B.B.S
(Lagos), Ph.D (Leeds),
FAS (Nig.) Professor of
physiology, College of
Medicine, University of
Lagos Former Vice
Chancellor, OOU, AgoIwoye. Ogun State.
Biometric Recognition
National Research
Council 2010-12-12
Biometric recognition-the automated
recognition of
individuals based on
their behavioral and
biological
characteristic--is
promoted as a way to
help identify
terrorists, provide
better control of access
to physical facilities
and financial accounts,
and increase the
efficiency of access to
services and their
utilization. Biometric
recognition has been
applied to
identification of
criminals, patient
tracking in medical
informatics, and the
personalization of
social services, among
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other things. In spite
of substantial effort,
however, there remain
unresolved questions
about the effectiveness
and management of
systems for biometric
recognition, as well as
the appropriateness and
societal impact of their
use. Moreover, the
general public has been
exposed to biometrics
largely as hightechnology gadgets in
spy thrillers or as
fear-instilling
instruments of state or
corporate surveillance
in speculative fiction.
Now, as biometric
technologies appear
poised for broader use,
increased concerns about
national security and
the tracking of
individuals as they
cross borders have
caused passports, visas,
and border-crossing
records to be linked to
biometric data. A focus
on fighting insurgencies
and terrorism has led to
the military deployment
of biometric tools to
enable recognition of
individuals as friend or
foe. Commercially,
finger-imaging sensors,

whose cost and physical
size have been reduced,
now appear on many
laptop personal
computers, handheld
devices, mobile phones,
and other consumer
devices. Biometric
Recognition: Challenges
and Opportunities
addresses the issues
surrounding broader
implementation of this
technology, making two
main points: first,
biometric recognition
systems are incredibly
complex, and need to be
addressed as such.
Second, biometric
recognition is an
inherently probabilistic
endeavor. Consequently,
even when the technology
and the system in which
it is embedded are
behaving as designed,
there is inevitable
uncertainty and risk of
error. This book
elaborates on these
themes in detail to
provide policy makers,
developers, and
researchers a
comprehensive assessment
of biometric recognition
that examines current
capabilities, future
possibilities, and the
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role of government in
technology and system
development.
Faceless Amma Darko 2003
Street life in the slums
of Accra is
realistically portrayed
in this sociallycommited, subtle novel
about four educated
women who are inspired
by the plight of a 14year old girl, Fofo. As
the main characters
convert their library
center into a practical
street initiative, the
novel invokes the
squalor, health risks,
and vicious cycles of
poverty and violence
that drive children to
the streets and women to
prostitution; and, from
which, ultimately, no
one in the society is
free.
Crossing the Bar Alfred
Tennyson Baron Tennyson
1898
Public Examinations
Examined Thomas
Kellaghan 2019-11-19
High-stakes public
examinations exert a
dominant influence in
most education systems.
They affect both teacher
and student behavior,
especially at the middle

and upper levels of
secondary education. The
content of past
examinations tends to
dictate what is taught
and how it is taught
and, more important,
what is learned and how
it is learned. By
changing aspects of
these examinations,
especially their content
and format, education
systems can have a
strong positive impact
on teacher behavior and
student learning, help
raise student
achievement levels, and
better prepare students
for tertiary-level
education and for
employment. Examination
agencies, many of which
have followed the same
procedures over decades,
can learn from the
successes and failures
of other systems. This
book addresses current
issues related to the
development,
administration, scoring,
and usage of these highstakes public
examinations,
identifying key issues
and problems related to
examinations in many
emerging market
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economies as well as in
advanced economies. The
book’s primary audience
consists of public
examination officials on
national, regional, and
state examination
boards, but the book
should also be of
interest to senior
education policy makers
concerned with
certification and
learning achievement
standards, to academics
and researchers
interested in
educational assessment,
to governmental and
education agencies
responsible for student
selection, and to
professionals at
development
organizations. “This
extremely well-written
and comprehensive book
offers a timely review
of the diversity of
public examination
practices worldwide; of
the tensions between
examinations and
learning; and of the
technical expertise
involved in the creation
of valid, reliable, and
fair assessments. It
reminds us that as “the
diploma disease†? takes

hold with an evergreater intensity at
every stage of education
worldwide, and the
commercial business of
testing flourishes,
those concerned with
educational quality and
meaningful learning must
be on guard to prevent
the assessment tail
wagging the educational
dog.†? Angela W. Little,
Professor Emerita,
Institute of Education,
University College
London “This book is
very well structured and
written and draws on the
authors’ remarkable
global knowledge across
countries and histories.
It will be a great asset
both to administrators
responsible for
examinations and to
academics and other
professionals who seek
to understand the nature
and impact of
examinations of
different types and in
different settings.†?
Mark Bray, UNESCO Chair
Professor of Comparative
Education, University of
Hong Kong; and former
Director, UNESCO
International Institute
for Educational Planning
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“I am sure that Public
Examinations Examined,
which thoroughly
analyzes the practice of
public examinations in
different countries and
makes profound and wellgrounded conclusions,
will arouse very great
interest and will serve
to further improve
public examinations.†?
Victor Bolotov,
Distinguished Professor,
Higher School of
Economics, National
Research University,
Moscow; member, Russian
Academy of Education;
and former Deputy
Minister of Education,
Russian Federation
Handbook of Academic
Integrity Tracey Ann
Bretag 2017-03-12 The
book brings together
diverse views from
around the world and
provides a comprehensive
overview of the subject,
beginning with different
definitions of academic
integrity through how to
create the ethical
academy. At the same
time, the Handbook does
not shy away from some
of the vigorous debates
in the field such as the
causes of academic

integrity breaches.
There has been an
explosion of interest in
academic integrity in
the last 10-20 years.
New technologies that
have made it easier than
ever for students to
‘cut and paste’, coupled
with global media
scandals of high profile
researchers behaving
badly, have resulted in
the perception that
plagiarism is ‘on the
rise’. This, in
combination with the
massification and
commercialisation of
higher education, has
resulted in a burgeoning
interest in the
importance of academic
integrity, how to
safeguard it, and how to
address breaches
appropriately. What may
have seemed like a
relatively easy topic to
address – students
copying sources without
attribution – has in
fact, turned out to be a
very complex,
interdisciplinary field
of research requiring
contributions from
linguists,
psychologists, social
scientists,
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anthropologists,
teaching and learning
specialists,
mathematicians,
accountants, medical
doctors, lawyers and
philosophers, to name
just a few. Despite or
perhaps because of this
broad interest and
input, there has been no
single authoritative
reference work which
brings together the
vast, growing,
interdisciplinary and at
times contradictory body
of literature. For both
established
researchers/practitioner
s and those new to the
field, this Handbook
provides a one-stop-shop
as well as a launching
pad for new explorations
and discussions.
The Saint 'Tade
Adegbindin 2002
Securing the Vote
National Academies of
Sciences, Engineering,
and Medicine 2018-08-30
During the 2016
presidential election,
America's election
infrastructure was
targeted by actors
sponsored by the Russian
government. Securing the
Vote: Protecting

American Democracy
examines the challenges
arising out of the 2016
federal election,
assesses current
technology and standards
for voting, and
recommends steps that
the federal government,
state and local
governments, election
administrators, and
vendors of voting
technology should take
to improve the security
of election
infrastructure. In doing
so, the report provides
a vision of voting that
is more secure,
accessible, reliable,
and verifiable.
Women of Owu Femi
Osofisan 2006 This is an
African retelling of
Euripides: an
unnervingly topical
story of a people and a
beloved city destroyed
by the brutality of war.
The play was first
performed in Lagos in
2003 under the
distinguished director
Chuck Mike, and
subsequently toured the
UK.
Emerging Cognitive
Neuroscience and Related
Technologies National
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Research Council
2008-12-06 Emerging
Cognitive Neuroscience
and Related
Technologies, from the
National Research
Council, identifies and
explores several
specific research areas
that have implications
for U.S. national
security, and should
therefore be monitored
consistently by the
intelligence community.
These areas include:
neurophysiological
advances in detecting
and measuring indicators
of psychological states
and intentions of
individuals the
development of drugs or
technologies that can
alter human physical or
cognitive abilities
advances in real-time
brain imaging
breakthroughs in highperformance computing
and neuronal modeling
that could allow
researchers to develop
systems which mimic
functions of the human
brain, particularly the
ability to organize
disparate forms of data.
As these fields continue
to grow, it will be

imperative that the
intelligence community
be able to identify
scientific advances
relevant to national
security when they
occur. To do so will
require adequate
funding, intelligence
analysts with advanced
training in science and
technology, and
increased collaboration
with the scientific
community, particularly
academia. A key tool for
the intelligence
community, this book
will also be a useful
resource for the health
industry, the military,
and others with a vested
interest in technologies
such as brain imaging
and cognitive or
physical enhancers.
Inheritance David Mulwa
2004
Literature Review of Eassessment Jim Ridgway
2004
The Oxford English
Dictionary John Andrew
Simpson 1991
Review of the Draft
Fourth National Climate
Assessment National
Academies of Sciences,
Engineering, and
Medicine 2018-06-18
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Climate change poses
many challenges that
affect society and the
natural world. With
these challenges,
however, come
opportunities to
respond. By taking steps
to adapt to and mitigate
climate change, the
risks to society and the
impacts of continued
climate change can be
lessened. The National
Climate Assessment,
coordinated by the U.S.
Global Change Research
Program, is a mandated
report intended to
inform response
decisions. Required to
be developed every four
years, these reports
provide the most
comprehensive and up-todate evaluation of
climate change impacts
available for the United
States, making them a
unique and important
climate change document.
The draft Fourth
National Climate
Assessment (NCA4) report
reviewed here addresses
a wide range of topics
of high importance to
the United States and
society more broadly,
extending from human

health and community
well-being, to the built
environment, to
businesses and
economies, to ecosystems
and natural resources.
This report evaluates
the draft NCA4 to
determine if it meets
the requirements of the
federal mandate, whether
it provides accurate
information grounded in
the scientific
literature, and whether
it effectively
communicates climate
science, impacts, and
responses for general
audiences including the
public, decision makers,
and other stakeholders.
The History of Education
in Ghana C.K. Graham
2013-01-11 Published in
the year 1971, The
History of Education in
Ghana is a valuable
contribution to the
field of History.
Vengeance of the Spirit
Okwor Maxwell Onyekachi
2013 "The bride price of
dowry is highly regarded
in many cultures.
However, it because a
taboo for Okpoko when he
couldn't complete the
bride price for Ngozi. A
famous and rich Obiekwe
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would approach Ngozi's
parents for her hand in
marriage. Who is the
rightful suitor for
Ngozi? Will love always
overcome the spirit of
money and fame? Read
this intriguing drama to
find out Ngozi's fate;
the consequences of the
choice she was forced to
make." -- Page 4 of
cover.
Unexpected Joy at Dawn
Alex Agyei-Agyiri 2003
Fifteen years ago, Mama
said, starting her
story, I came to Lagos
from Ghana. I came to
Nigeria because I was
considered an alien in
that country. The
government of Ghana
passed a law asking all
aliens without resident
permits to regularise
their stay in the
country'. This story of
migration, identities
and lives undermined by
cynical and xenophobic
politics pushed to its
logical and terrible
conclusion pertains to
the Ghanaian orders of
`alien compliance'
issued in 1970-1971,
which determined to
force all non-ethnic
Ghanaians, so called

illegal immigrants, to
return to their - so
stipulated - `home'. The
novel thus touches on
concerns of deeper
relevance to the
politics of race and
migration of the twenty
first century.
The blinkards Kobina
Sekyi 1982
New General Mathematics
for Junior Secondary
Schools Murray Macrae
2008-06-03 This wellestablished series, the
most popular in Nigeria,
has been fully revised
to reflect recent
developments in
mathematics education at
junior secondary level
and the views of the
many users of the books.
It has expecially been
revised to fully cover
the requirements of the
new NERDC Universal
Basic Education
Curriculum.
Oral English 1 Michael
Anthony 2018-09-09 The
two books, Oral English
1 and Oral English 2,
are unique publications
in the field of spoken
English for English
learners at the college
or similar level.
They're unique in three
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important ways: First,
the books treat all the
popular topics, thirty
in total, from fun
topics like sports to
serious topics like
politics. Each topic is
covered in an
unprecedentedly
comprehensive way, using
various approaches
ranging from key words
to games. Second, the
books can be used as
class textbooks, in
which case they have
more than enough
material for a whole
academic year. They can
also be used for selfstudy and as reference
books. Third, the books
are very user-friendly:
they present content in
a logical format, use
clear and helpful
illustrations, and
provide hints and
answers to questions.
The two books are the
result of more than a
decade of research and
teaching oral English to
non-native speakers.
Readers will find the
books not only
educational, but also
very informative and
quite entertaining.
Ethical Hacking and

Countermeasures
Studies in Mathematics
Education Robert W.
Morris 1980
Teaching Secondary
Mathematics Alfred S.
Posamentier 2014-02-17
Note: This is the looseleaf version of Teaching
Secondary Mathematics
and does not include
access to the Pearson
eText. To order the
Pearson eText packaged
with the loose-leaf
version, use ISBN
0133783677. Teaching
Secondary Mathematics,
9/e combines methods of
teaching mathematics,
including all aspects
and responsibilities of
the job, with a
collection of enrichment
units appropriate for
the entire secondary
school curriculum
spectrum to give
teachers alternatives
for making professional
judgments about their
teaching performance–and
ensuring effective
learning. The book is
divided into two parts
designed to ensure
effective teaching and
learning: Part I
includes a focus on the
job of teaching
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mathematics and Part II
includes enrichment
activities appropriate
for the entire secondary
school curriculum. Both
the Common Core State
Standards and The
National Council of
teachers of Mathematics
Principles and Standards
for School Mathematics
are referred to
throughout the book. The
new Ninth Edition
features an alignment
with the Common Core
State Standards (CCSS),
with special focus on
the mathematical
practices, an updated
technology chapter that
shows how current tools
and software can be used
for teaching
mathematics, and an
updated chapter on
assessment showing show
to provide targeted
feedback to advance the
learning of every
student.
Abstract Reasoning Tests
How2become 2017-02-08
KEY CONTENTS OF THIS
GUIDE INCLUDE: Contains invaluable tips
on how to prepare for
abstract reasoning
tests; - Written by an
expert in this field in

conjunction with
recruitment experts; Contains lots of sample
test questions and
answers.
The African Film
Industry UNESCO
2021-10-01
New School Chemistry
Osei Yaw Ababio 1985
Beginning Excel, First
Edition Barbara Lave
2020 This is the first
edition of a textbook
written for a community
college introductory
course in spreadsheets
utilizing Microsoft
Excel; second edition
available:
https://openoregon.press
books.pub/beginningexcel
19/. While the figures
shown utilize Excel
2016, the textbook was
written to be applicable
to other versions of
Excel as well. The book
introduces new users to
the basics of
spreadsheets and is
appropriate for students
in any major who have
not used Excel before.
5G Mobile Communications
Wei Xiang 2016-10-13
This book provides a
comprehensive overview
of the emerging
technologies for next-
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generation 5G mobile
communications, with
insights into the longterm future of 5G.
Written by international
leading experts on the
subject, this
contributed volume
covers a wide range of
technologies, research
results, and networking
methods. Key enabling
technologies for 5G
systems include, but are
not limited to,
millimeter-wave
communications, massive
MIMO technology and nonorthogonal multiple
access. 5G will herald
an even greater rise in
the prominence of mobile
access based upon both
human-centric and
machine-centric
networks. Compared with
existing 4G
communications systems,
unprecedented numbers of
smart and heterogeneous
wireless devices will be
accessing future 5G
mobile systems. As a
result, a new paradigm
shift is required to
deal with challenges on
explosively growing
requirements in mobile
data traffic volume
(1000x), number of

connected devices
(10–100x), typical enduser data rate
(10–100x), and
device/network lifetime
(10x). Achieving these
ambitious goals calls
for revolutionary
candidate technologies
in future 5G mobile
systems. Designed for
researchers and
professionals involved
with networks and
communication systems,
5G Mobile Communications
is a straightforward,
easy-to-read analysis of
the possibilities of 5G
systems.
Frank Wood's Business
Accounting Volume 1 Alan
Sangster 2013-02-06 The
world’s best-selling
textbook on book-keeping
and accounting, Business
Accounting Volume 1
continues to provide an
indispensible
introduction for
students and
professionals across the
globe. It is renowned
for clarity, with easyto-understand language
and a plethora of
examples to aid your
understanding. The 12th
edition is updated to be
fully compliant with
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International Financial
Reporting Standards
(IFRS). Other updates
include new coverage of
professional ethics,
disaster recovery, and
over 70 new examples to
test your understanding.
‘A benchmark for all
accounting books.’ Sarah
Knight, former Finance
Courses Coordinator,
Huntingdonshire Regional
College ‘The writing
style of the book is
‘‘spot-on’’ and just the
right tone – well done!
I consider all chapters
to be at the appropriate
level, very practical
and structured in
manageable ‘‘bitesized’’ chunks.’ Alison
Fox, Lecturer,
University of Dundee
This title can be
supported by
MyAccountingLab, an
online homework and
tutorial system designed
to test and build your
students understanding.
MyAccountingLab provides
a personalised approach,
with instant feedback
and numerous additional
resources to support
their learning. For
students · A
personalised study plan

· Worked solutions
showing them how to
solve difficult problems
· An eText for quick
reference · Case studies
to help them apply what
they’ve learned · Audio
animations and videos
Use the power of
MyAccountingLab to
accelerate your students
learning.
Developing and
Validating Test Items
Thomas M. Haladyna
2013-07-18 Since test
items are the building
blocks of any test,
learning how to develop
and validate test items
has always been critical
to the teaching-learning
process. As they grow in
importance and use,
testing programs
increasingly supplement
the use of selectedresponse (multiplechoice) items with
constructed-response
formats. This trend is
expected to continue. As
a result, a new item
writing book is needed,
one that provides
comprehensive coverage
of both types of items
and of the validity
theory underlying them.
This book is an
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outgrowth of the
author’s previous book,
Developing and
Validating MultipleChoice Test Items, 3e
(Haladyna, 2004). That
book achieved
distinction as the
leading source of
guidance on creating and
validating selectedresponse test items.
Like its predecessor,
the content of this new
book is based on both an
extensive review of the
literature and on its
author’s long experience
in the testing field. It
is very timely in this
era of burgeoning
testing programs,
especially when these
items are delivered in a
computer-based
environment. Key
features include ...
Comprehensive and
Flexible – No other book
so thoroughly covers the
field of test item
development and its
various applications.
Focus on Validity –
Validity, the most
important consideration
in testing, is stressed
throughout and is based
on the Standards for
Educational and

Psychological Testing,
currently under revision
by AERA, APA, and NCME
Illustrative Examples –
The book presents
various selected and
constructed response
formats and uses many
examples to illustrate
correct and incorrect
ways of writing items.
Strategies for training
item writers and
developing large numbers
of items using
algorithms and other
item-generating methods
are also presented.
Based on Theory and
Research – A
comprehensive review and
synthesis of existing
research runs throughout
the book and complements
the expertise of its
authors.
The Great Mental Models:
General Thinking
Concepts Farnam Street
2019-12-16 The old
saying goes, ''To the
man with a hammer,
everything looks like a
nail.'' But anyone who
has done any kind of
project knows a hammer
often isn't enough. The
more tools you have at
your disposal, the more
likely you'll use the
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right tool for the job and get it done right.
The same is true when it
comes to your thinking.
The quality of your
outcomes depends on the
mental models in your
head. And most people
are going through life
with little more than a
hammer. Until now. The
Great Mental Models:
General Thinking
Concepts is the first
book in The Great Mental
Models series designed
to upgrade your thinking
with the best, most
useful and powerful
tools so you always have
the right one on hand.
This volume details nine
of the most versatile,
all-purpose mental
models you can use right
away to improve your
decision making,
productivity, and how
clearly you see the
world. You will discover
what forces govern the
universe and how to
focus your efforts so
you can harness them to
your advantage, rather
than fight with them or
worse yet- ignore them.
Upgrade your mental
toolbox and get the
first volume today.

AUTHOR BIOGRAPHY Farnam
Street (FS) is one of
the world's fastest
growing websites,
dedicated to helping our
readers master the best
of what other people
have already figured
out. We curate, examine
and explore the timeless
ideas and mental models
that history's brightest
minds have used to live
lives of purpose. Our
readers include
students, teachers,
CEOs, coaches, athletes,
artists, leaders,
followers, politicians
and more. They're not
defined by gender, age,
income, or politics but
rather by a shared
passion for avoiding
problems, making better
decisions, and lifelong
learning. AUTHOR HOME
Ottawa, Ontario, Canada
IEEE 100 Institute of
Electrical and
Electronics Engineers
2000
Ethical Hacking and
Countermeasures: Web
Applications and Data
Servers EC-Council
2009-09-24 The ECCouncil | Press Ethical
Hacking and
Countermeasures Series
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is comprised of five
books covering a broad
base of topics in
offensive network
security, ethical
hacking, and network
defense and
countermeasures. The
content of this series
is designed to immerse
the reader into an
interactive environment
where they will be shown
how to scan, test, hack
and secure information
systems. With the full
series of books, the
reader will gain indepth knowledge and
practical experience
with essential security
systems, and become
prepared to succeed on
the Certified Ethical
Hacker, or C|EH,
certification from ECCouncil. This
certification covers a
plethora of offensive
security topics ranging
from how perimeter
defenses work, to
scanning and attacking
simulated networks. A
wide variety of tools,
viruses, and malware is
presented in this and
the other four books,
providing a complete
understanding of the

tactics and tools used
by hackers. By gaining a
thorough understanding
of how hackers operate,
an Ethical Hacker will
be able to set up strong
countermeasures and
defensive systems to
protect an
organization's critical
infrastructure and
information. Important
Notice: Media content
referenced within the
product description or
the product text may not
be available in the
ebook version.
Teaching English
Language Learners
Through Technology Tony
Erben 2008-09-01 In
Teaching English
Language Learners
through Technology, the
authors explore the use
of computers/technology
as a pedagogical tool to
aid in the appropriate
instruction of ELLs
across all content
areas. The special focus
of this book is on the
informed use of various
technologies and
software programs that
can specifically aid
ELLs. Strategies are
also provided for
varying levels of

14-waec-expected-computer-practical-questions-and-answers

18/20

Downloaded from
deluxeproduct.com on
July 6, 2022 by guest

access--whether teachers
teach in a one computer
classroom, have access
to multiple computers,
or have the ability to
go into a computer lab
at their school. A fully
annotated list of web
and print resources
completes the volume,
making this a valuable
reference to help
teachers harness the
power of computerassisted technologies in
meeting the challenges
of including all
learners in effective
instruction.
The Lion and the Jewel
Wole Soyinka 1973
Expo '77 Vincent
Chukwuemeka Ike 1991
Getting Textbooks to
Every Child in SubSaharan Africa Birger
Fredriksen 2015-05-22
Textbooks play a key
role in enhancing the
quality of learning,
especially in the
context of low-income
Sub-Saharan African
(SSA) countries
characterized by large
class-size, poorly
motivated and
inadequately trained
teachers, and short
effective school years.

There are also high
rates of illiteracy
among parents and few
reading materials at
home for the student to
bank on. Despite
extensive investments by
governments, the World
Bank and other
development partners,
the majority of students
in primary and secondary
schools in SSA still
lack the benefit of
access to textbooks and
the key reason for this
shortage is
affordability: textbooks
are generally much more
costly in SSA than in
other developing
regions. The need to
increase access to key
learning resources is of
particular urgency
because most African
countries experience low
learning outcomes which
in part contributes to a
high drop-out rate. Only
two-thirds of those who
enter school reach the
final grade and only
about half of these
master basic numeracy
and literacy skills. And
although quality
improvement depends on
many factors inside and
outside the school,
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there is wide agreement
that availability of
textbooks is both an
indispensable and a
cost-effective way of
improving the quality of
the learning process. A
recent World Bank study
examined the actual
costs of textbooks, the
scope for cost
reduction, the portion
of a national budget
countries allocate to
teaching and learning
materials (TLMs) and
hurdles in the way of
making textbooks
available to student.
Some interesting
findings from the study
- - The availability of
affordable textbooks to
all students could be

dramatically improved by
devoting an estimated 3
to 4 percent of the
primary education budget
and 6 to 7 percent of
the secondary education
budget - The production
process †“ methods,
copyright, length of
print runs, effective
procurement practices †“
rather than the
production costs should
be the target of cost
saving strategies - The
increased integration of
ICTs into education in
SSA can provide
important opportunities
for promoting
availability of
electronic TLMs but
electronic TLMs are not
a substitute for printed
TLMs including textbooks
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